








From: Jody Newland
To: Christie Teets
Subject: Re: Parks Committee Resignation
Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 5:36:02 PM

Hi Mayor, City Council, and City Staff, 

I just wanted to come in person to turn in my official resignation from our park committee.

 I want to say thank you for allowing me to serve long enough to pass on the baton
to the able leadership of Kristy, our chair, and Nicole, our co-chair.

I greatly value fun parks and green spaces for our community to gather and play in.
I understand the challenge of working within a budget and I feel that the fundraising
we have been a part of has honored the fact that Molalla community members have
a budget as well. Not all members of our community can afford more taxes and
fees, but many have supported our fundraising efforts as they were able, because
they appreciated our willingness to do things the old-fashioned way: giving our time,
effort, and energy to back something we feel passionate about. I hope this spirit of
community in Molalla never goes away even as it grows.

Volunteering is hard work, and sometimes quite thankless. I know sometimes my
hubby hasn’t appreciated the level of pay it brings, but it makes me proud to say
that I’ve been part of loving my town.

I officially resign as of the end of this month 8/31/2025. 

Thank you, 
Jody Newland 
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